Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Departmental
The Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a series of workshops concerning a proposed rule amendment relating to the recovery and disposal of monofilament netting, to which all interested persons are invited

DATE AND TIME: January 16, 2007, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: United States Coast Guard Auxiliary, 5108 West Gandy Boulevard, Tampa, Florida

DATE AND TIME: January 17, 2007, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Bryant Building, Second Floor, Room 272, 620 Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of these workshops is to review a proposed rule amendment (to Rule 68B-4.009, F.A.C.) to close an enforcement loophole by prohibiting the recovery or disposal of monofilament netting found in the waters of the State without first having notified the Commission’s Division of Law Enforcement.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lt. Col. Michael Wiwi, 620 Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)922-9022.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting The ADA Coordinator, at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Lt. Col. Michael Wiwi, 620 Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)922-9022.
